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               Topaz News 

Learning 

          

We have continued to explore traditional stories in lots of different ways but we have also 

developed another interest too. 

As the weather has got colder, we have started to talk about how the birds will find enough 

food. We have been so interested that we changed our plans and decided to make some 

bird feeders and join the RSPB bird watch. 

 We worked our fingers hard to chop fat, mix in seed and 

make some fat balls to hang in the trees outside our 

classroom. Then we started to watch the birds. We will 

continue this next week. We had so much fun, I have 

included the recipe in their green books just in case you 

want to make some at home. Be warned though, it is 

very sticky! We have spotted a robin so far but have our bird hyde ready and 

binoculars poised. We’ll keep you posted. You can join in the Big Bird Watch at home. 

Details can be found on the RSPB website: https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-

involved/activities/birdwatch/ 

It’s an excellent thing to do for an hour and gets the children interested in their 

environment. 

In maths we have been singing a song to help us learn our number bonds. We will learn 

them for 5,6,7,8,9 and 10 over the coming weeks. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y1oa6o0fMKk 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wIyEWSoz9UY 

Bedtime Stories 

We are going to run bedtime stories at 5pm on 28.2 so try to keep the date free. More 

details to follow.                     Sally Windmill 



Topaz news 1.2.2019 

 


